
At PACO, we work to promote the interests of paralegals, foster relationships with the 

legal community, serve the public, advocate the Code of Ethics and Professional Responsibility, 

and endorse the individual missions of PACO and the Columbus Bar Association (CBA). 

Sustaining Member Benefits 

PACO’s membership is approximately 300 strong. By becoming a Sustaining Member, 

your organization will help support PACO’s continued involvement with the Central Ohio legal 

community. At the same time, your organization will gain a variety of benefits from the 

membership in the following ways: 

As a Sustaining Membership with “Law Firm of the Quarter” Option this includes 30 

free lunches at a general membership meeting, a 10 minute presentation by Law Firm (not 

required), law firm booth/table available to market your firm’s materials, along with 

announcements in all publications via PACO News to the entire PACO general membership prior 

to meeting and in all media releases.  

As a Sustaining Membership with "Vendor of the Quarter" Option this includes 30 free 

lunches at a general membership meeting, a 10 minute presentation by Vendor, vendor 

booth/table available to market your company’s materials, along with announcements in all 

publications via PACO News to the entire PACO general membership prior to meeting and in all 

media releases.  

As a Law Firm or Vendor Sustaining Membership Option this includes an invitation to 

all PACO events, all notices and announcements sent to PACO members, business or law firm 

logo included on PACO’s website linked to your company’s website, your company or law firm’s 

media releases to PACO members will be followed in all PACO social media outlets on PACO’s 



website, Facebook page, Twitter and LinkedIn, and Vendor/Law Firm booths/tables for 

sponsored events to market your company/firm (when available). 

All of the above sustaining membership options include an invitation to all PACO events, 

all notices and announcements sent to PACO members, business or law firm logo included on 

PACO’s website linked to your company’s website, your company or law firm’s media releases 

to PACO members will be followed in all PACO social media outlets on PACO’s website, 

Facebook page, Twitter and LinkedIn, and Vendor/Law Firm booths/tables for sponsored events 

to market your company/firm (when available). 

Becoming a sustaining member is an excellent opportunity to make your organization 

known to paralegal professionals throughout Central Ohio.  Our events and meetings in the 

past have not only been well attended, they have been fun as well!  


